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10th March 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The children in Early Years have been invited to take part in Action for Children’s Giant 
Wriggle!  It is a wonderful opportunity as it fits in with our current learning about life 
cycles.  We have planned a huge wriggle around the school grounds whilst we search 
for components linked to the story, The Very Hungry Caterpillar.  Children across the 
country will be taking part. Our ‘wriggle’ will take place on Tuesday 21st March during 
the morning.   
All children need to come to school dressed in green clothes on this day.  Additions of 
butterfly wings and deely boppers are welcome.  A coat and suitable footwear is 
essential as we plan to wriggle outdoors. 
 
The wriggle is to raise money for Action for Children and we would very much 
appreciate a contribution of £2 per child to take part in this event.  More information is 
available on the Action for Children website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Carol Bartle 
Head of Early Years 
 


